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Andrea Gyger

From: Carol Baum 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 9:51 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: online voting

Dear Secretary Williams, 

I would like to strongly encourage you to not allow e-mail/internet voting simply for the reason that 

it is not a secure way to vote.  Most experts in this field strongly recommend against e-mail 

voting.  Don't make it easier for those that want to commit voter fraud by using this avenue to 

vote.   
 

Sincerely, 

Carol Baum 

 

 

 




